Memorandum of Understanding SRP Workplace Committee

The Board and the Union agree to establish a committee to meet to identify, evaluate and recommend solutions to potential workplace concerns or issues regarding SRP.

This committee would be convened at least once per school year, or more as deemed necessary. The parties agree to meet no later than the end of the 1st semester for the 2020-2021-2022 school year. In light of the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, the parties agree that to ensure the safety and comfort level of all participants, meeting may be held in-person or by "zoom or another mutually agreed upon virtual format."

The composition and size of this new committee will be mutually determined by the District and the Union.

For the Roard

Septenber 9, 2021

hymence

For the Union

Date